
Preparing All Bronchos for Success!

Beginning with the 2020-2021 school year, Holly Area Schools will 
offer a 100% online educational program at no cost for Bronchos 
in Young 5s through 12th grade.  

Holly Virtual 
Learning Program: 

•	 Provide flexibility for students and parents

•	 Follow the HAS calendar

•	 Provide Chromebook or iPad for every child

•	 Offer technology support

•	 Online instruction by highly 
qualified, certified HAS teachers 

•	 Daily student engagement with 
teachers in live and recorded formats

•	 Participation in after-school 
activities and athletics

•	 Same curriculum and standards as 
in-school learning 

•	 Use of Schoology Online Learning 
Management System

The Holly Virtual Learning 
Program will include:

The Holly Virtual Learning Program will: 

Registration for the Holly Virtual Learning Program is a year-long commitment to provide for 
appropriate staffing in both the virtual and face-to-face programs. Registration begins July 27 and 
runs through August 7. After that time, students will be considered on a first-come, first-served basis. 

Families must complete a commitment form for the Holly Virtual Learning Program through 		
the Annual Skyward Online Verification at hask12.org on the Community/Parents page. 			 
Email enrollment@hask12.org or call (248) 328-3106 for more information. 

WWW.HASK12.ORG     248-328-3106


